## MOUNT HERMON SCHOOL MOUNT HERMON, MASSACHUSETTS

HEADMASTER'S OFFICE

January 13, 1939

Dear Mr. Eccles:

I would appreciate receiving, if such are available, several copies of the article in the New York Times for December 26 which discussed your letter to Senator Byrd concerning the Federal debt.

I consider this very interesting and very good.

Sincerely yours, Porter\_

Mr. Marriner S. Eccles Shoreham Motel Washington, D. C.

DRP:M

Digitized for FRASER
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis